
 
   

BY E-MAIL 

June 25, 2025 
 
Ritchie Murray 
Acting Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Murray:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One)  

Waasigan Project Phase 2 – Expropriation Application 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2025-0130 
 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1, OEB staff advises that it agrees with the 
draft Issues List proposed by Hydro One for the Waasigan Project Phase 2 Expropriation 
application. OEB staff notes that the proposed Issues List is the same as the OEB-
approved Issues List in the Waasigan Project Phase 1 Expropriation case1 in which the 
OEB recently issued its Decision and Order. 
 
The proposed Issues List is attached. No changes have been made to the draft Hydro 
One provided in its letter filed on June 5, 2025. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Katherine Wang 
Senior Advisor, Generation & Transmission 
 
Encl. 
 

cc: Hydro One 
  

 
1 EB-2024-0319 



Hydro One Networks Inc. 
EB-2025-0130 

Proposed Issues List 
 

2 
 

PROPOSED ISSUES LIST 
  

EB-2025-0130 
 

Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 
 
 

1. Is the proposed expropriation in the public interest? 

2. Has Hydro One requested expropriation of the minimum amount of land needed 
for the project, and the minimum legal interest required for that land? 

3. What conditions, if any, should be attached to the OEB’s Order in this proceeding? 
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